STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

Inter-Department Communication

DATE: March 9, 2022

FROM: Michael A. Morrell AT (OFFICE): Legislative Services

Acting Administrative Rules Director

SUBJECT: Final Proposal 2021-122 Application to Operate a Non-Resident Mail-Order Pharmacy

Attached are Kim Reeve's comments on Final Proposal 2021-122 from the Pharmacy Board relative to application to operate a non-resident mail-order pharmacy.

The substantive comment on pages 1-4 relate to lack of clarity resulting from discrepancies between the rule text and the forms. The comment on page 5 relates to authority and legislative intent regarding the application fee and a potentially inadequate fiscal impact statement.